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Trustee and County Clerk offices in Johnson City closed this week 
  
JONESBOROUGH – The offices of the Washington County Trustee and the County Clerk located 
in Johnson City are closed this week. 
  
The main offices in the Historic Courthouse in Jonesborough are open. For information 
regarding property tax payments, please call (423) 753-1602. For issues concerning the County 
Clerk, please call (423) 753-1621. Check the County’s web site (www.washingtoncountytn.org) 
for updated information regarding this closure. 
 
 


